
                                                                 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
18 November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Yesterday a video message was sent to all KS3 students updating them on The Big Takeover Day Friday.  This is an 
exciting opportunity for students in Year 7-9 to take over certain areas of the school.  
 
Consultation for the move to a two-week October half-term closes today.  Thank you to those who emailed questions 
and allowed us to clarify concerns, especially regarding trips.  These opportunities for students are important to us as 
a school.   
 
My letter last week made reference to the Christmas lunch on Wednesday 12th December. The cost for this is £3.00 
payable via Scopay. Please note that, whilst the usual choice of food will be available for students at break time, the 
Canteen will only be serving Christmas lunch during the lunch break that day. 
 
Also – please see attached flyer for the Wreath Making Evening; your support in attending this will be much 
appreciated.   Also, the annual House Christmas Hamper raffle; thank you for donations so far! 
 
Key events for the term: 
22 November    The Big Takeover Day – KS3 students 
24 November    Twickenham rugby trip 
26 November    Flu vaccinations all years 
29 Nov-9 Dec    Year 11 mock examinations 
5 December    Carol service and rehearsals 
12 December    Yr 7 and 10 reports to parents 

Christmas Jumper Day – with uniform 
18 December    Christmas Dinner 
20 December (1:00pm)   End of term 
 
Key events for next term: 
Monday 06 January   Staff Inset 
Tuesday 07 January   Start of Term 
16 January    Flu vaccinations (catch up session) 
23 January    Year 11 Parents’ evening 
25 January    DofE Bronze training day 
04 February    Year 11 Mock Interview Day 
05 & 06 February   Gym & Dance Show 
13 February    Year 10 Reports 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Trimnell 
Headteacher 
 

                     


